From: Michael Keats [N NN

Sent: 07 August 2022 18:01
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2022/1863/P at 52 Avenue Road, London, NW8 6HS
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Head of Planning, L.B.Camden

As a local resident living on Avenue Road I very much welcome the recent development proposal for this
long term derelict site. The scheme is well thought through and will enhance the area. The proposed high
end scheme will certainly suit Avenue Road and enhance this unique conservation area.

Please register my full support for this Application.

Yours sincerely

Michael Keats
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